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Melanie Ziegler Promoted to V.P. of Community Engagement  
 

Marysville, Ohio – Melanie Ziegler has been promoted to Vice President of Community Engagement for 

Memorial Health. A familiar face to many in the region, she now joins Memorial’s senior administration, 

and will continue to oversee marketing, communications, public relations, community outreach, and 

philanthropy for this growing healthcare system. 

 

“Melanie’s promotion comes as recognition for her outstanding work on behalf of Memorial over nearly 

16 years,” explains Chip Hubbs, Memorial Health President and CEO. “We look forward to adding her 

perspective to the system leadership team.” 

 

Ziegler came to Memorial in 2001 as Communications Coordinator, was later promoted to Director, then 

to Assistant Vice President in 2016. She holds a bachelor’s degree in Liberal Arts and Sciences from 

Virginia Tech and an MBA from Urbana University. She has been a resident of Union County for 22 

years. Outside of work, Ziegler serves on Urbana University’s Department of Business Advisory Board; 

is Board Vice President for UCO Industries; and is a member of the Union County Agriculture 

Association.  
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